
Safety and Service  
For Community – For Each Other – Every Day 

THE GRAND JUNCTION FIRE DEPARTMENT CANNOT RELEASE, TRANSFER, PROVIDE 

ACCESS TO, OR REVEAL ANY PERSONAL HEALTH INFORMATION ABOUT 

INDIVIDUALS INVOLVED WITH THE ABOVE INCIDENT DUE TO OUR LEGAL 

OBLIGATION TO PROTECT PATIENT CONFIDENTIALITY. 

 
 

333 West Avenue Building E, Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Phone: 970-244-1413 - Cell 970-986-0247  

 

NNeewwss  RReelleeaassee  
For Immediate Release 

 

Contact:  PIO Mike Page 
Date:  03-29-2013 

Subject: Temporary Location of Fire Station #2  
  

 
The Grand Junction Fire Department has temporarily moved fire 

station #2 from 2827 Patterson to a location across the street at 2854 
Patterson.  The Station is currently in the process of being remodeled 

as the last phase of the Public Safety Project.  This project included 
the new police station and 911 communication center, remodel of fire 

station 1, remodel of the old police station into fire administration and 
remodel of fire station 2.  We anticipate that the project will be 

completed sometime in July. Please contact PIO Mike Page for more 
information 244-1413.   
 

 


